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 The Community Garden Club of Meredith welcomes you to the 2020 season; growing friendships, enhancing our community and nurturing goodwill all through our love of the natural world. 
March 12, the Holderness Town Hall hosts a program featuring Liz Barbour “The Edible Feast”. Cost $15. Please make your reservation directly with the Park & Rec. (Additional information has been emailed.) April 16, the Meredith Bay Colony Club welcomes us to the spring luncheon ($15): 11:30 business meeting, 12:00 lunch and 1:00 Dahlias By Design program by Emily Cleaveland. Reservations: Carol Gerken, cfgerken@hotmail, 279-7783 by April 6.
Membership  Lists (updated by email) and the Events Calendar will be available at the April Meeting. Program information will be emailed and listed on the website (wwwmeredithgardenclub.org).
Please complete the form below and mail with your dues ($25) and perhaps a donation to the scholarship fund to: 
Community Garden Club of Meredith
P O Box 377, Meredith, NH 03253
 
Carol Gerken and Pat Mc Farlin, Co- Presidents
 
-----------------------------------cut here--------PLEASE PRINT------------------------------
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________
 
Mailing Address:______________________________________________________
 
Phone:______________________________Cell:______________________________
 
Email:________________________________________________________________
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